HANNAH GARVEY 							     0861743888 
 33 Brighton Avenue Foxrock, Dublin 18
hannah.garvey@ucdconnect.ie ________________________________________________________________________ 

88 Harcourt Street, 
Dublin 2, 

23rd September 2019.

Dear Sir/ Madam 

I am a final-year Business and Law student at University College Dublin. I would like to apply to Byrne Wallace for a training contract. I have met a number of your trainees over the years at the Law fair in UCD, hence my interest in applying. It was their enthusiasm and eagerness to succeed which drew me to Byrne Wallace. I am specifically drawn to the innovative, team-driven and respectful work ethic. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The diverse workforce, multiple office locations, hands-on training and scale are obvious advantages. Having completed internships over the past two summers I know the culture, people and opportunities are immensely important. Byrne Wallace appear to me to focus on these areas. The variety of practice areas, the collaborative foundations and the open-door policy appeal to me as a prospective trainee lawyer in Byrne Wallace.

During my time in UCD, I have sat on the committee of the Student Legal Services as well as the Investors and Entrepreneurs society. I wanted to get involved in both aspects of my degree though it was the provision of legal services which captured my attention. I believe it is through my interest in the law that I placed second in my class during the last academic year. 

The team led atmosphere in Byrne Wallace is another reason why I would love to complete my training contract with the firm, I have played and captained many team sports over the years so transferring these skills to the workplace is something I look to achieve. The mentoring programme within the traineeship and the continuous training and development offered are also aspects of the firm which make it so appealing. 

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration of my application. 

Sincerely, 

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Hannah Garvey
